Clarence H. ?'Ley, & Robert 0. Greever

LOGAN, WEST VIRGINIA

April 18, 1944

Mr. Kermit Geary
Ro FO Da #2
Walnutport, Fennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

We wish to acknowledge and offer thanks for
the fine report you sent us, in regards our frequency
test broadcast, on April 14th. We certainly appreciate
your report, and were glad to learn that we had
a strong signal, in your locality. Your log was
correct as stated.

We have received a number of reports, from the
DX'ers in the folbowing states: Pennsylvania, Ohio,
Connecticut, Rhode Island, New York, Georgia, and,
West Virginia. In addition to these reports, we were
happy to receive a report from a listener, in Ontakio,
Canada. We are certainly pleased with the results of
this test, and hope we can hear from you again in the
future.

Your verification Card is enclosed, as per your
request.

Very truly yours,

@J D

é& Ann Humphrey




